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NIS SUPPORTS SERBIAN GOVERNMENT’S EDUCATIONAL, SOCIAL AND 

HEALTH CARE PROJECTS  
 
 

At its meeting of May 5, 2023, the NIS j.s.c. Novi Sad Board of Directors approved the allocation of 
60 million euros to support the  Serbia's Government projects in education, social and health care. 
 
For years, NIS has been supporting projects pertaining to education, social protection and health 
care, ecology, culture and sports, which are important both for the local communities where the 
company operates and the citizens of the Republic of Serbia. 
 
Last year, NIS j.s.c. Novi Sad  with the support of shareholders,  achieved good financial and 
operational indicators, despite unfavourable macroeconomic circumstances. These results enabled 
the launch of a new ambitious investment cycle in 2023. 
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